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CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Scott Stokes, Public Works Director 

 

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   May 1, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – Purchase of Replacement Landscape Truck for Public 

Works 

 

The Public Works department budgeted to replace Unit # 2179 – 2007 UD 1400 landscape truck.  

The proposal documents were sent to six (6) vendors and one (1) response was received from 

Rush Truck Center.   

 

Supplier: New Vehicle: Price: 

Rush Truck Center 
2018 Isuzu NPR Cab Over 4 

Door (HB4) 
$45,095.00 

 

Public Works and Purchasing recommend that this purchase be awarded to Rush Truck Center. 

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


